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In October 2011, AAUW hosted a panel discussion on cyberbullying at St. Vincent’s High School. This 
event, which was open to the public, explained to interested members of the community, the problem of 
cyberbullying and potential solutions. Photos show: left picture - panelist Connie Williams, Petaluma 
High School librarian; center picture - panelists Damian Mason of the Petaluma Police Department, 
Petaluma City Schools Director of Student Services Dave Rose, AAUW Co-President Pam Granger 
(Moderator); right picture - Karen Nemrow, a marriage and family therapist intern. See the November 
2011 Newsletter


